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Archdiocese of Regina Annual General Meeting
The Annual General Meeting for the Archdiocese of 
Regina will be held SATURDAY, JUNE 22 at OUR LADY OF 
PEACE PARISH at 3:00 p.m. Copies of the 2018 
Archdiocese Annual Report will be available at the meeting 
and will be posted on the website soon.

TF143: Roman Catholicism For Protestants - Part 2
In this part two of three, Brett and Eric continue their 
discussion of Catholicism for Protestants.  They’ll take 
a more in-depth look at the content Brett covered with 
his class at Ambrose University in Calgary, and dig 
in a bit deeper to those areas his protestant class 
questioned, and the surprising areas of agreement 
they discovered this week on Thinking Faith!
h t tp : / / th ink ingfa i th . l ibsyn.com/t f143-roman-
catholicism-for-protestants-part-2

Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“But when he comes, the Spirit of truth, he will guide you 
to all truth...” (John 16:13)

Jesus sent the Holy Spirit to help us know and live the 
truth. To prepare ourselves, we need to open our hearts 
to receive this gift before we can give it. Develop a daily 
prayer routine. Talk and listen to the Holy Spirit. This is 
best done in silence, when we can hear His response.

Attention Catholic Teachers!
Want to increase your salary and grow in your faith at the 
same time?  It is now possible to pursue a Master's in 
Religious Education from Newman Theological College 
here in Regina!  For more information, contact Dr. Brett 
Salkeld at 306-352-1651, ext. 214 or bretzky@hotmail.
com ASAP.

Congratulations
Congratulations to our 39th graduating class of the 
Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation Program.  
Lorraine Anderson, Alda Bouvier, Debbie Bulych, 
Heather Deis, Jessica Hernando, Shelley Kreutzer, 
and Bob Wihlidal. Let us pray for these graduates that 
God will continue to bless them on their faith journey. May 
the Holy Spirit shine brightly in their lives as they go forth 
to minister to God’s people in their parishes and beyond. 
Are you ready to answer Christ’s call to know, love and 
serve him more deeply? We are currently accepting 
applications for the fall intake of this three-year program. 
For more information or to register, please contact our 
Program Coordinator, Eric Gurash at 306-352-1651 ext 211 or 
email him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca.

http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/tf143-roman-catholicism-for-protestants-part-2 
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/tf143-roman-catholicism-for-protestants-part-2 
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BULLETIN BOARD
ICON PAINTING WORKSHOP 
JULY 14-19 at St. Mary’s Anglican Church, Regina. 
Iconographer Symeon van  Donkelaar, founder of The 
ConestogaIconographic Studio (www.conestoga.com) will 
teach 12 participants over a week to make an Orthodox 
icon using traditional methods and materials. No 
experience is required. Cost: $350.00 includes all 
materials. For brochure and registration, please contact 
stmarysanglican@sasktel.net or call 306-522-6052.

CAMP LEMIEUX -
Online Registration is open at www.camplemieux.com. 
to register for Youth Camps 1,2 or 3, KIDZ CAMP, Senior 
Camp or new this year Family Camp.
Please support The “Sharing our Faith, Securing our 
Future” Campaign as we work to secure $250,000 by 
December 2020. These funds will allow Camp Lemieux 
to maximize its capacity as a Catholic Camp and in 
turn fill each of our camp offerings EVERY summer.  A 
Donations can be made online at www.camplemieux.
com or by mail to Camp Lemieux 239 4th Ave SE  Swift 
Current, SK S9H 3L6 Camp Lemieux is a charitable 
Organization and a tax receipt will be issued.
WE NEED VOLUNTEERS  – If You have gifts & talents 
that support Camp, we would love to host you for a day, 
week or all summer.  Lodging is available - bring your 
own bedding and personal toiletries - and we’ll take 
care of the rest! Camp Lemieux could use the following: 
A pressure washer, Gently Used Music Instruments, 
Audio Equipment, Furniture, Life Jackets and many other 
items.  Please call Marc @306-262-4655 or email:camp.
lemieux@gmail.com to arrange pickup or drop off.       

	

Saint Pio Relic Visit
Were you able to visit the relics of Saint Pio of Pietrelcina 
on June 1st or 2nd? If you have a story to share about 
your encounter, or if you have experienced special graces 
following your visit, we’d love to hear about them. Please 
send them to: communications@archregina.sk.ca

Dying Healed Workshop
Learn more about end of life issues, the power of 
human presence and the meaning of human suffering.  
Wednesday June 26 and Thursday June 27. Wednesday 
6:30-8:30 p.m and Thursday 9:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m. At Santa 
Maria Senior Citizens Home, 4215 Regina Ave, Regina. 
To register, please contact Amanda Trainor at 306-352-
1651 or  atrainor@archregina.sk.ca. Cost $25 (includes 
lunch on Thursday and a participant workbook). For 
more information on this workshop or the Dying Healed 
Program, please visit: 
www. lifecollective.io/mtfl/events/dying-healed-regina-sk

“The Light Shines Through the Broken Places” - 
A Prayer Service for Victims of cCergy sexual abuse 
-Wednesday June 26th - 7:00 p.m. at St. John the Baptist, 
302 Main Street, Dysart, SK. 
-Wednesday, August 21 - 7:00 p.m. at Holy Child Parish, 
2636 7th Ave. E., Regina, SK.

PILGRIMAGES
For details on our summer pilgrimages, please visit our 
pilgrimages page at https://archregina.sk.ca/department-
pastoral-services/annual-pilgrimage-sites.

St. Philomena Walking Pilgrimage  August 11-14 
From Yorkton to the Shrine of Our Lady of Lourdes, Rama, 
Sk. Come on a walking pilgrimage to have time to pray and 
spend time with God.  Register at 
www.stphilomenawalkingpilgrimage.org. Registration 
deadline, August 4, 2019.  For more information, contact 
Deacon Dave and Bev Hudy at davehudy@hotmail.com 
306-728-5525

Alumni of Distinction Award Nominations
Do you know a Campion alumni who strives to give back 
to their community or uses their skills and knowledge to 
make the world a better place? If so, Campion College’s 
Alumni of Distinction Award nominations are now open! 
Help us acknowledge the people around us who are trying 
to make a difference by nominating a Campion graduate 
today! More information can be found online at 
www.CampionCollege.ca/Alumni. 

Summer Masses at Sacred Heart of Mary, Marieval
Sacred Heart of Mary Parish in Marieval will again have 
Sunday Mass this summer at 11:00 a.m. at the old church 
hall on Cowessess First Nation.  Please check with our 
website www.thechurchinthevalley.ca.
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